
 

 

NOTICE: Boston Freight Terminals Relocating 

 

Our IPI CFS partner, Boston Freight Terminals announced that they will be relocating 
their operation from Readville to Stoughton, MA. Operations will cease at 230 Meadow 
Road on Friday, July 30th and will resume at the new location, 139 Shuman Avenue on 
Monday, August 2nd. 
 
New address as of Aug. 2, 2021: 
Boston Freight Terminals 
139 Shuman Avenue 
Stoughton, MA 02072 


